


Many professionals working in the DoD make it their year-round mission to ensure
exceptional care is provided to wounded, ill, and injured Service members. However, November
is an especially important time for those working in the field of warrior care. This November in
particular, I ask you to become more informed about, and share, warrior care resources; explore
new ways to exhibit your own strength by helping our wounded, ill, and injured Service
members, families, and caregivers realize their own potential; and do your part to inspire year-
round discourse regarding warrior care priorities. For more Warrior Care Month information

please visit www.warriorcare.mil.
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